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27th September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 5 RE Lesson - Thursday 4th October 2018 

 

On occasions, the children take part in educational walks around Swanland village.  

 

Mrs Martin is planning to take the Year 5 children to Christ Church, near the pond, as part of 

our RE topic "Expressions of faith". The children will be trying to understand how colour plays 

a part in helping people to express their faith. The visit will be during the RE lesson on 

Thursday 4th October. 

 

Children are supervised at all times and are accompanied by staff and volunteers.   

 

Please ensure your child has suitable footwear and a warm, weatherproof coat.  

 

Thank you for your continuing support, now and into the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Chris Huscroft   Hannah Stephenson 

Executive Head Teacher  Head of School 

 

On behalf of the Year 5 Teachers 

 


